
 
 

1 | P a g e  
  

 

April 30, 2020 
 
VIA RESS and EMAIL 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Email:  boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Utility Remuneration (EB-2018-0287) and Responding to Distributed Energy 
Resources (EB-2018-0288), Coalition Large Distributors (“CLD”) Written Comments  
 
On February 20, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) held a stakeholder session to: 
 

• Describe in detail the input received from stakeholders 
• Set out OEB Staff’s current thinking on objectives, issues and guiding principles, for each 

initiative 
 
In addition to the feedback provided during the session, stakeholders were invited to submit 
written comments by the extended deadline of April 30, 2020. 
 
The Coalition of Large Distributors (“CLD”) is pleased to offer comments on these important 
initiatives.  The CLD consists of Alectra Utilities Corporation, Elexicon Energy Inc., Hydro One 
Networks Inc., Hydro Ottawa Limited, and Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited. 
 
If you have any questions with respect to the above, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza  
 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA  
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
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Indy J. Butany-DeSouza  
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
(905) 821-5727 
indy.butany@alectrautilities.com 

Andrew Sasso 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
(416) 542-7834 
asasso@torontohydro.com 

Gregory Van Dusen 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 
(613) 738-5499 x7472 
GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com 

Steve Zebrowski 
Elexicon Energy Inc.  
(905) 427-9870 x2202  
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 

Henry Andre 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
(416) 345-5090 
Henry.Andre@hydroone.com 
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